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DEAR PARENTS, 
JANUARY 29TH - FEBRUARY 2ND IS CHINESE CULTURE WEEK. 

A STIR-FRY COOKING EXPERIENCE WILL BE HELD IN OUR
CLASSROOMS ON FEBRUARY 2ND. DONATIONS, ARE DEEPLY

APPRECIATED. 
WE APPRECIATE ALL YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT!

DEAR PARENTS, 
JANUARY 29TH - FEBRUARY 2ND IS CHINESE CULTURE WEEK. 

A STIR-FRY COOKING EXPERIENCE WILL BE HELD IN OUR
CLASSROOMS ON FEBRUARY 2ND. DONATIONS, ARE DEEPLY

APPRECIATED. 
WE APPRECIATE ALL YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT!


